
 

 

Dear Parents,  

One of the most important programs that Qatar Tennis Federation runs every year is the 

schools’ tennis program, introducing young children to a sport for life and giving them the 

chance to train and learn the fundamentals of tennis. 

Qatar Tennis Federation in cooperation with Hayat Universal Bilingual School is starting to 

implement the “Tennis 10s” program during your child’s PE lessons at HUBS. QTF coaches 

will be running PE lessons for Grades 1-3 on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  

This program is completely cost FREE, and is simply to allow your child to explore the world 

of Tennis, while promoting community and healthy living.  

Please contact the Qatar Tennis Federation if you have any questions.  

 

Thank-you 

 

 

  


